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OIG investigated allegations that a National Park Service (NPS) maintenance worker was driving 
buses for a transportation company in the Washington, DC metropolitan area while claiming 
workers’ compensation from the Federal Government.   
 
We found that the maintenance worker received $72,276 in workers’ compensation benefits 
while he was also employed by a local transportation company. This employment contradicted 
the maintenance worker’s written certification that he did not have any outside employment or 
income during the same period.   
 
We referred this matter to the U.S. Attorney’s Office, District of Washington, DC, which 
declined to pursue the matter. We provided our findings to NPS for review and action.   
 
 
This is a summary of an investigative report that was issued to NPS. This summary was posted to 
the web on May 18, 2016. 

 


